
 

America’s Grow-a-Row 
www.americasgrowarow.org  

 

     Thanks to those who came out on Saturday morning, 

June 17 amidst the downpours and helped plant literally 

hundreds of tiny sweet potato plants at the Pittstown 

Road America’s Grow-a-Row fields. We joined over 30 

other volunteers, all efforts adding to the millions of 

pounds of free fresh produce AGAR provides annually.  

     Saturday August 26 is our next opportunity to help 

harvest the fruits of our labors, so please sign up on 

Mission’s bulletin board in the Fellowship Hall, see 

Lainey Johns, or call the church office.   
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